
David Venekamp 
Cfty Administrator-Clerk 
239 Central Avenue 
Long Prairie, Minnesota 56347 

October 9, 1966 

Docket Number A-4333 Ordinance Number 86-9-15-3 

City of Long Prairie 

Dear Mr. Venekamp: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the above 
ordinance tn accordance with Mlnnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of 
Procedure. 

According to taw, this annexation ordinance must be flied with the 
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board. 
<Stnce the ordinance has already been filed wfth the Muntcfpal Board, no 
additional copies are requfred.) We also recommend that you file the 
ordfnance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance Is approved by the 
Board, which Is the date of this letter. 

PDL:sg 

ce: Todd County Auditor 
Long Prafrle Township Clerk 
Gaylord A. Saetre, Attorney at Law 
Secretary of Stote 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 




